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The Annual Conference of the pulp and paper industry in Canada

PaperWeek Canada, the premier Canadian gathering for the advancement of the 
pulp and paper and forest products industry, will be taking place February 5-8, 2018 
at the Fairmont Queen Elizabeth Hotel in Montreal (QC, Canada).
We encourage all industry leaders, mill personnel, suppliers, researchers and experts 
to submit their latest work for presentation in the program.

Business Leadership
Safety
Management
Reliability
Industry Leader Keynotes

SUBMIT YOUR ABSTRACT BEFORE OCTOBER 1st, 2017

Technical Innovation
Bleaching
Environment
Energy
Papermaking 

Sector Events
Convertech (converting)
PulpEx (pulping)
TechPack (packaging)
Tissue Masters (tissue)

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION INFORMATION
- In addition to the above main topics of submission, others are welcome (please specify)
- Priority will be given to papers presented by mill personnel
- Abstracts should not exceed 300 words
- Abstracts should be sent by email at paperweek@paptac.ca before October 1st, 2017
- Once accepted, full papers should be submitted to the presentation platform (EPAC) by January 15th, 2018
- Speakers must register before January 15th, 2018
- The conference format allows for 20 min of presentation followed by 5 min Q & A
- Late submissions might not be considered for the program
- Full manuscripts will be considered for potential publication in our peer-reviewed journal J-FOR

CALL FOR PAPERS

NB:
It is understood that if your abstract is accepted, the main speaker is committed to participate at PaperWeek. 
No withdrawal from the program will be accepted, however, speaker replacements are allowed. 
All notices must be made in writing.
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